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Orientation programme for B.Pharmacy first year students of 
2013-14 batch was organised on 7th October, 2013 in the 
seminar hall. The event started with a warm welcome to all the 
freshers, followed by inviting Principal, Dr. B. Madhava Reddy 
and Professor’s of different departments onto the dias. As a part 
of tradition, the programme started with lighting the lamp by 
Principal and staff members, prayer song by B.Pharmacy IIIyear 
students. 

The 10th issue “Pharma Flair News Letter 2013” was released by 
Principal and B. Jayanthi Reddy (Editor). Then the staff 
members introduced themselves to the new students and 
congratulated them. Then, Principal congratulated students for 
being part of this institution and explained rules and regulations 
of the college.  

 

 


